
                                  EBSB NITC-SEIL VISIT REPORT 

 

Student's Experience in Inter-State Living (SEIL) is an initiative to interact and experience the culture 

of various states. The Ek Bharat Shreshtha Bharat (EBSB) club of NIT Calicut welcomed around 30-40 

students from the North-East state on 8th February, 2023. 

 

They reached the campus at around 10 in the morning and were taken for a campus tour for about 

an hour. They visited our institute campus, interacted with our students and toured the major 

research facilities. 

 

 

 

  



The next program in the schedule took place on 11.30 am, same day, at Aryabhata Hall and all the 

students were invited to join the session and interact with the SEIL students. 

 

The program started with welcome speech by Dean Students Welfare, NIT Calicut. Then the 

coordinator of SEIL program delivered a speech.  

The Director of NIT Calicut,  Dr.Prasad Krishna did the presidential address and talked about SEIL 

program, and how it was a pleasure to have them in the campus. 

 

Then, there was the cultural programs which included solo dance, solo light music and Thiruvathira 

by NITC students.  



 

 

 

There was also a small interaction session between the SEIL students and NIT Calicut students. 

 

The program ended with a Vote of Thanks from Dr. Sudev Das, Nodal Officer, EBSB, NIT Calicut. 


